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I would like to comment on Relevant Representations.
RR-213 and RR-247.
I believe the individuals submitting are the owners of the farmland that would be used for the majority of the Cottam Solar
Project and therefore have a conflict of interest.
I see their comments as being driven by future financial gain rather than being based on the merits or harms of the
scheme.


